

REVISION FOR THE MID-TERM TEST- N1

A/ PHONETICS

Question 1. Find the words which has a different sound in the underlined part. (0.75pt)

- | | | | |
|----------------------------|---------------------------|---------------------------|----------------------|
| 1. A. pot <u>te</u> ry | B. lo <u>ca</u> l | C. con <u>tr</u> ol | D. s <u>o</u> |
| 2. A. environ <u>me</u> nt | B. environ <u>me</u> ntal | C. entertain <u>me</u> nt | D. docum <u>e</u> nt |
| 3. A. n <u>oo</u> n | B. t <u>oo</u> l | C. bl <u>oo</u> d | D. spo <u>o</u> n |

Question 2. Circle A, B, C or D that has the different stress. (0.5pt)

- | | | | |
|--------------------|---------------|---------------|-------------|
| 4. A. generous | B. suspicious | C. constancy | D. sympathy |
| 5. A. acquaintance | B. unselfish | C. attraction | D. humorous |

B/ VOCABULARY AND GRAMMAR

Question 3. Choose the best answer A, B, C or D to complete the sentences. (2pts)

6. When my children _____, I'll teach them how to study English.
A. turn up B. grow up C. get up D. think up
7. If you like, I can _____ flowers on the cushion covers for you.
A. knit B. make C. grow D. embroider
8. After I found all the information I needed, I _____ the computer.
A. turned off B. switched on C. looked for D. put off
9. Japan is the _____ developed country in the world.
A. most second B. second in most C. second most D. two most
10. It is true that you _____ this woolen hat yourself?
A. wove B. knitted C. did D. carved
11. You have to take your hat _____ when you go to HCM mausoleum.
A. up B. down C. over D. off
12. Today's cities are _____ than cities in previous times.
A. lots larger B. much larger C. as large D. the largest
13. We expected her at nine but she finally _____ at eleven.
A. turned up B. turned out C. came over D. grew up

Question 4. Find one mistake in each sentence and correct it. (1pt)

14. We have no idea who talking to when we have problems.
A B C D
15. Some birds, such as quails, can move instant from a resting position to full flight.
A B C D
16. Their daughter said that she doesn't want to study law in university.
A B C D

17. Lan is very depressing because her closest friend is moving to another city.

A

B

C

D

Question 5: Put the word in the right form (1.25pt)

18. The ao dai is the _____ dress of Vietnamese women. (TRADITION)

19. My brother feels _____ when he's playing the guitar. (RELAX)

20. We have to be _____ when riding our bikes on the streets. (CARE)

21. The old man walked _____ to the park. (SLOW)

22. I feel really tired after spending a _____ night studying for exam. (SLEEP)

C. READING

Question 6. Read the following passage and choose the correct answer A, B, C or D for each blank. (1.25pts)

New York – The “Big Apple”

Our arrival in New York was spectacular. It's skyscrapers and the Statue of Liberty make a (23) _____ sight. New York has a population of over seven million and it is probably the world's most famous city. The inhabitants of the “Big Apple” come from many (24) _____ countries. There are more nationalities in New York (25) _____ in any other places on the earth. It is also has more tourists than any other city except London, especially in the summer. (26) _____ come from all over the world and have a wonderful time. There are so many (27) _____ for them to get enthusiastic about – whether it's some of the best museums in the world or the charming little streets of Greenwich Village.

- | | | | |
|-------------------|--------------|-------------|--------------|
| 23. A. sad | B. beautiful | C. horrible | D. cold |
| 24. A. same | B. young | C. old | D. different |
| 25. A. than | B. rather | C. of | D. to |
| 26. A. Visit | B. Visitors | C. Workers | D. Goers |
| 27. A. attraction | B. place | C. sights | D. are |

Question 7: Choose the best item (A, B, C or D) that answers questions about the passage. (1.25pt)

WHAT IS IT LIKE BEING A TEENAGER IN BRITAIN?

School

British teenagers spend most of their time at school. Students in Britain can leave school at sixteen (grade 11). This is also the age when most students take their first important exams, the GCSE (General Certificate of Secondary Education). Most teens take between 5 -10 subjects, which means a lot of studying. They are spending more time on homework than teenagers ever before. Forget watching TV, teenagers in Britain now spend 2 -3 hours on homework after school.

School uniform

Visit almost any school in Britain and the first thing you'll notice is the school uniform. Although school uniform has its advantages, when they are 15 or 16 most teenagers are tired of wearing it. When there is more than one school in a town, school uniforms can **highlight** differences between schools. In London there are many cases of bullying and fighting between pupils from different schools.

Clothes and looks

In Britain, some teens judge you by the shirt or trainers you are wearing. 40% of British teenagers believe it's important to wear designer labels. If you want to follow the crowd, you need to wear trendy labels. Teenage feet in Britain wear fashionable trainers and the more expensive, the better.

28. Most students in Britain take the GCSE when _____.

- A. they are 11 years old
- C. they finish grade 10
- B. they are 16 years old
- D. they begin grade 11

29. What is the first thing you'll notice when you visit almost any school in Britain?

- A. the school logo
- C. the school playground
- B. the school gate
- D. the school uniform

30. What do most teenagers in Britain prefer to wear?

- A. trendy labels
- C. fashionable hats
- B. expensive uniforms
- D. economical trainers

31. The word "**highlight**" in paragraph 2 is closest in meaning to _____.

- A. confuse
- B. remark
- C. emphasize
- D. decrease

32. According to the passage, which of the following statements is **NOT** true?

- A. Students in Britain can take 8 subjects at the GCSE.
- B. Most British teenagers spend 2-3 hours watching TV after school.
- C. Most 16-year-old students in Britain don't like school uniforms.
- D. Many British teenagers judge their friends by their shirts or trainers

D/ WRITING

Question 7. Use the words and phrases provided to make meaningful sentences. (0.5pt)

33. Hoi An / most beautiful town / Vietnam.

=> _____

34. If / you / get there / full moon day / all lights / turned off.

=> _____

Question 8. Rewrite the sentences using words given. (0.5pt)

35. Despite the heavy snow, the explorers managed to walk to the village.

=> Although _____.

36. "Are you at the sports center now?" Lucia's mother asked her.

=> Lucia's mother asked _____.

37. "You broke my vase," said the girl to me.

=> The girl blamed _____.

38. It's difficult for Hoang to earn his living.

=> Hoang _____.

39. "Shall I help you with the washing-up, Hong?" Dat said.

=> Dat offered _____.

40. Mary said, "Let's go to the cinema".

=> Mary suggested _____.

_____ **THE END** _____